Dianne Vogel

From: Velicia Melson <vmelson@millville84.com>

Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 2:55 PM

To: Carol Lebedz; Dianne Vogel; Debbie Botchie; MAmerling@mvtown.com
Cc: EMS Chief; rwalls711@gmail.com; Ralph Hitchens Jr; Clarke

Subject: Millville Vol Fire Company Ambulance mailing

Importance: High

Good afternoon,

I wanted to notify you of an error with our FIRE fund drive mailing. Our marketing company sent a reminder notice to ALL citizens within our fire
district a reminder notice for the Ambulance Subscription instead of mailing the FIRE fund drive If your residents contact you regarding the
ambulance coverage, please advise them to disregard the notice. Their households are covered under the Town's discounted ambulance

program. This error has created a great deal of confusion for our residents and we are receiving phone calls.

On behalf of the officers and members of MVFC, please accept our sincere apology for the error. We will certainly work to correct the matter!
Sincerely,

Velicia Melson

Administrative Assistant/Bookkeeper
Millville Vol. Fire Co.

35554 Atlantic Avenue

Millville, DE 19967

(302) 539-9535 (office)

(443) 735-7237 (cell)
vmelson@millville84.com
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email by mistake and delete this email from your system.



